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MEMORANDUM
Notice #: 
100810-1-I-SWCBS
 
TO:
Area Agency on Aging Executive Directors
   
FROM:
Charles T. Corley, Interim Secretary
DATE: 
October 8, 2010
 
SUBJECT:
Notice of Instruction: Use of Restaurants as 
C
ongregate 
D
ining 
Facilities
    
The purpose of thi
s notice is to provide new specific 
guidelines regarding restaurant-based meal service in the OAA Title III C-1 program.  Area Agencies on Aging (AAA
s
) and Nutrition Service Providers must use care and consideration when determining if elders in specific geographic areas could benefit from the services of a contracted local restaurant functioning as a congregate meal site provider.   The intent of these guidelines is to assist AAAs and Nutrition Service Providers to expand C-1 meal site locations chiefly in rural
 
and isolated areas of the state.   
The AAA
 must ensure adherence to the attached guidelines for restaurant-based meal service offered to C-1 meal recipients and compliance with all C-1 meal site requirements identified in the 
Program and Services 
H
andbook
. 
The AAA
 must provide written notification to the Department’s Registered Dietitian at least 60 calendar days prior to a nutrition provider opening a restaurant-based meal service. 
Should you have questions regarding this Notice of Instruction, please do not hesitate to contact your contract manager or Holly Greuling at 
greulingh@elderaffairs.org
 or 850
-
 414-2337.  Thank you very much for your assistance and cooperation.  
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GOVERNOR
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